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Tuesday 27 September 2022

PTA AGM, School Hall

New members welcome

Friday 30 September 2022

MacMillan Coffee Morning 9am

Wednesday 5 October

Year 5 Harvest Assembly

Parents/Carers welcome

9:15am

Monday 10 October 2022

World Mental Health Day

Tuesday 11 October 2022

Year 2 Fire Museum Trip

Monday 10 – Thursday 13 

October 2022

Mr Sinkinson’s clubs cancelled

Friday 21 October 2022

Last day Autumn Term 1

23rd September 2022

NEWS IN BRIEF
• Outstanding fees for after school clubs 

need to be paid by Monday 26.9.22
• Dinner is now £2.70 per day £13.50 for 

5 days and £8.10 for 3 days. Payment 
must be made on the first day of the 
week usually Monday via ParentPay or 
cash or cheque made payabale to 
OMBC.

A note from the Headteacher
Thank you to all parents and carers who popped in over the past two weeks to meet 
your child’s new teacher. We value support and positive relationships between 
school life and home life and believe it can only improve outcomes for our children. 
We hope to see some of you again at our MacMillan Coffee Morning next Friday at 
9:00am: the children have been busy rehearsing their songs and it is a charitable 
cause that means so much to so many of us.  Parents and carers are also welcome to 
attend our Harvest Assembly on Wednesday 5 October.  There is more information 
below about how we can support Oldham Foodbank this year.  It has been lovely to 
see how well our pupils have settled back into school for the new academic year and 
a pleasure to see how hard they have been learning as I walk through school.  
We still have some contact forms outstanding and I urge you to return these as soon 
as possible as it is vital we have up to date contact details, offsite permission slips 
and up to date photo consent.
Lara Beaumont, Headteacher

HARVEST ASSEMBLY
Our Harvest Assembly will take place on 
Wednesday 5 October at 9.15am, led by 
Year 4.  We will be donating to Oldham 
Foodbank, which has informed us that 
they are in desperate need of tins of rice 
pudding, tins of custards, tins of fruit, 
biscuits, 500g packs of pasta and rice.  
Any donations sent via your child on 
that morning will be gratefully received 
and passed on.  Parents and carers are 
welcome to attend. 
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